We want to state our opposition to the proposed expansion of cannabis cultivation in our county. We are long-time
residents, over 40 years, of the Willits area. We are concerned about the water levels in the creek by our house, in the
middle of April, and are not sure we will have the water to grow our vegetable garden. The idea of expanding the use
of ground water throughout the county seems suicidal at this point. The times are changing fast, and we have to keep
up with our new realities, that is, drought and fire danger. What may have been a good idea a year ago seems
ludicrous at this point. Please vote no.

Don Willis and Dobbe Wattenberg



